We have lived on Chelhalem Mountain for 23 years. After the experience of last summers fires it became clear to us on the need for
an adequate water supply. Our concern with the cannabis facility is the amount of water needed for their operation will impact our
water source not only daily water needs, but also for emergency needs such as fires.



